
Newsletter for March 2022 

 Walt's Notes 

 March! “In like a Lion, our like a 
Lamb.” With March comes the season of 
Lent leading us to the Cross and the Resur-
rection.  Throughout the months of March 
and April we will be doing a Lenten Study 
entitled “Laid as His Feet.” Together, we will 
explore the things in our lives that prevent us 
from being all that Jesus needs us to be.  
These may be things that we love and are just 
afraid to let go. Sometimes, we can’t even 
see them in ourselves and others have to 
point them out to us. But each one will stunt 
our Christian Growth. 

 So often at Lent we look at giving up 
something we love to show our devotion and 
dedication to God,; a sacrifice before our 
Creator.  The suggestion of this Lenten  study 
is that there are things that we love far more 
than  chocolate and coffee, things that pre-
vent us from drawing close to our Lord.  It is 
those things in our life that we are going to 
address as we lay them at the feet of Christ. 

 We continue to serve by faith as we 
strive to be God’s hands and feet in this com-
munity.  God bless you all!         Rev Walt 

Announcements 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Sunday night Bible Study 

5:00pm at the church 

************ 

ASH WEDNESDAY—March 2 

ALL CHURCH BREAKFAST            

Saturday, March12,  8:00am 

Sagebrush 

 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON              

March 13                          
After worship 

 

LENTEN LUNCHEONS            

Tuesdays,  11:45am         



Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 

 

“My imperfections and failures are as much a 

blessing from God as my successes and my tal-

ents and I lay them both at his feet.”   

       Mahatma Gandhi 


